Grove Road Primary School



13th September 2016



Dear Year 4 Parents,

MAYAN WORKSHOP

To enhance our history topic, on Wednesday 21st September, we have arranged for year 4 to participate in a Mayan workshop.

The aim is to give children a rich, detailed experience through personal involvement and hands-on activities and enable them to absorb a wide variety of facts and skills which will remain in the memory and encourage further exploration.

The cost per child will be £9.45 for the workshop.

Parental consent and payment is now requested using School Gateway.

This needs to be completed by Tuesday 20th September.

Payment for activities taking place during the school day are considered a voluntary contribution, however, we must emphasise that if all parents do not contribute this amount, the workshop may not be able to go ahead. In cases of financial difficulty, please contact Mrs Wheeler to discuss payments.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Hillier Year 4 teachers &

Miss Kara Collins